
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
May 19,  2010                Las Vegas  

 (702) 486-2000 
Fax:  (702) 486-2045 

 
 

TO: ALL LICENSED MANUFACTURERS AND INTERESTED 
 PERSONS 
 
RE: NOTICE OF WORKSHOP TO DISCUSS THE REGISTRATION PROCESS 

FOR INDEPENDENT CONTRACTORS 
 
The Technology Division of the State Gaming Control Board (Board) will hold a 
public workshop to discuss the registration process for independent contractors 
which begins July 1, 2010.  The workshop is scheduled as follows: 
 

May 28, 2010 at 9 a.m. 
Sawyer Office Building 

2nd Floor, Board Meeting Room 
555 East Washington Avenue 

Las Vegas, Nevada  89101 
 
During the workshop the Technology Division will be providing a review of the 
definitions of “control program” as adopted in Regulation 14 and a review of the 
registration submission requirements.  Applicable forms and instruction for the 
registration process will be posted on the Board’s website at www.gaming.nv.gov 
after May 21, 2010.   
 
The discussion will include topics such as who is subject to the registration 
process.  In order to make the workshop as productive as possible you are 
encouraged to email your questions ahead of time to tfoley@gcb.nv.gov. 
 

#### 

STATE OF NEVADA 

GAMING CONTROL BOARD 

1919 College Parkway, P.O. Box 8003, Carson City, Nevada 89702 

555 E. Washington Ave., Suite 2600, Las Vegas, Nevada 89101 

3650 South Pointe Cir., P.O. Box 31109, Laughlin, Nevada 89028 

557 W. Silver St., Suite 207, Elko, Nevada 89801 

6980 Sierra Center Parkway, Suite 120, Reno, Nevada 89511 

750 Pilot Road, Suite H, Las Vegas, Nevada 89119 

DENNIS K. NEILANDER, Chairman 

RANDALL E. SAYRE, Member 

MARK A. LIPPARELLI, Member 

JIM GIBBONS 

Governor 

http://www.gaming.nv.gov/
mailto:tfoley@gcb.nv.gov

